
5(q) 

Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 09 December 2024 
 
Question from:  Alex Greenwood 
 
Question to:  Councillor Dacre 
 
In light of the projected Council overspend of £10.8m for this financial year, and that 
the devil is so often in the detail, when would the Cabinet believe it appropriate to 
commission an investigative audit of individual departments' expenditure? 
 
In response 
 
The legal and regulatory frameworks that govern local government finances provide 
the necessary oversight of the Council’s budgets and expenditure, including audit 
requirements. 
 
 


